Board of Selectmen
TOWN OF CHESTERFIELD, NH
SELECTMEN’S NON-PUBLIC SESSION #3

September 22, 2021

Gary Winn opened the meeting. Also present were Fran Shippee and Kelli Hanzalik.

Discussion centered on reviews of Thompson, Lord, Chickering and Beauregard. Shippee
presented advice she had received from the town attorney regarding contracts as well as input
she had received from Thompson. Both were not in favor of one year contracts as previously
discussed.

The board decided to go forth with three year contracts for Lord and Thompson. The contracts
will be similar in form. Shippee will resubmit suggested revisions. Chickering’s contract is still
current.

Salary adjustments were discussed without conclusion. The final reviews will be presented
individually to Chickering, Lord and Beauregard by the respective board members working with
them. Thompson’s will attended by the full board.

Gary Winn moved to leave non-public session #3. The motion was seconded by Kelli Hanzalik
and passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary Winn
Chairman, Board of Selectmen

Approved by:
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